Our Case Number: ABP-317

Marcelle Dempsey
Marlen House
Carra

Bonniconlon

Co. Mayo

Date: 24 January 2024

Re: Proposed windfarm development includin
hydrogen plant in Castleconnor, Co. Slig
Carrowleagh, Bunnyconnellan, Co,. Mayo and Curraun, Castleconnor, Co. Sligo.

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your submission in relation
development and will take it into consideration in its determ

The Board will revert to you in due course in respect of this matter.
Please be advised that copies of all submissions / ob

will be made available for public inspection at the offi
Bord Pleandla when they have been processed by th

560-23

More detailed information in relation to strate.
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

Bord
Pleandla

g 13 no. wind turbines in Bunnyconnelian, Co. Mayo and

to the above mentioned proposed
ination of the matter.

servations received in relation to the application
es of the local authority and at the offices of An

gic infrastructure development can be viewed on the

f you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone

|
Guote the above mentioned An
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

PP 6w

Lauren Murphy
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737275
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Lauren MurEhx

From: Bord

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 9:28 AM
To: SIDS; LAPS

Subject: FW. ABP 317560-23

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: marcelle dempsey

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 5:41 PM
To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Subject: ABP 317560-23

To Whom it may concern,

I'have read through the documents | received. | can't find any information to my objections
concerning our road L1102.

would appreciate a prompt response in relation to this. Many thanks.

Kind regards,

Marcelle Dempsey


jonathandunne
Line


